
House bill sb-978 is outlandish. It does nothing to prevent our sick society from stealing guns. Why 
aren’t we focused on the mental health and drug use crisis that is causing people to want to shoot 
someone.  
 
This bill needs to be removed along with any other gun ban 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


